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From: KAREN GEILING <kgeiling@comcast.net>
Sent: Thursday, May 1 1, 2017 10:04 PM
To: PUC - Executive.Director
Subject: LNG Depot in Lebanon, NH

Dear Director Howland,

As a resident of Hanover, NH, I would like to go on record as taking a position against the Liquid
Nitrogen Depot being considered in Lebanon, NH. Hanover is committed to working toward 100%
renewable energy, and the fracked gas and pipeline would impede this process. I am in support of
sustainable, renewable energy sources and ask you to block the request by Liberty Utilities to create
a Liquid Nitrogen Depot in Lebanon or anywhere in the Upper Valley.

Thank You,

Karen Geiling

Hanover, NH
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